
     
 

 

 

22 May 2024 

 

Let’s go shopping… 

Our preschoolers are in for a fun treat on Friday. It’s our annual “Shopping 

Day”, which is a highlight that even Mrs Helmbold remembers fondly from 

when she was 5 and in Grade R at Solids!  

The teachers have been very busy making cute craft projects to sell on the 

day, and the classes are going to be converted into the sweetest “Mickey 

Mouse Mall” you can imagine! 

To have extra fun, please can each child come dressed “like a mommy or a 

daddy”, and have a wallet and shopping bag to carry all their bargains that 

they will buy. Please note that FAKE money will be provided for each child and 

you do NOT need to send any real money for the shopping day experience. 

However, should you wish for your child to buy a hotdog or tuck, we’ll need 

real money for those😉! We’re looking forward to sensational spending spree fun. 

 

Go soccer and netball teams… 

We were so proud of our U12 soccer and netball teams at the Norkem Sports Festival this 

past weekend. Our soccer boys came 7th out of 16 teams and our netball girls came in 2nd. 

Bokang Gama received the “soccer player of the tournament” award, and Taylin Viljoen was 

awarded “goal shooter of the tournament”. 

We were complimented by spectators about our school’s lovely sportsmanship. Our u12 

netball team also won their league playoffs! 

Well done to our champions! 

 

Grace Baptist Holiday Bible Club… 

If you are wondering what to do with your children during the upcoming June 

holiday, why not send them to the Grace Baptist Holiday Bible Club? The cost is 

R90 for the week, and After Care pupils can be shuttled to and from the club daily 

for an extra R20. Please complete an application form, given out to our pupils this 

week.  

 

Next week cake sales… 

Grade 2M and the Grade 4s (both classes) will be hosting yummy cake 

sales next week Friday. Enjoy the making and baking with your kiddies.  

 

Term 2 charity drive… 

In two weeks’ time, we will be visited by Kaeden’s Grove (a dog rescue organisation) to do a 

doggie show with our preschoolers. We would like to bless this organisation with pet food. 

Please could each child collect a can or packet of pet food for Friday the 7th of June. All 

pupils who bring food made wear civvies on this woofy day.  

  



 

Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please report badly 

damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer. Remember that pizza orders for 

Friday will be taken in tomorrow at the office for R35 as usual.   

 

 

Slipper fun… 

A reminder that you can buy your slipper day ticket for the 31st of May using this link… 

https://reachforadream.org.za/slipper-day-2024 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  
011-976-5300 
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